
 

 

October 30, 2020 

Via EFIS 

Re: Sierra Club’s Comments in Response to Evergy’s Confidential October 19, 2020 
Integrated Resource Planning Stakeholder Meeting, File Nos. EO-2021-0035, EO-
2021-0036. 

On October 19, 2020, Evergy held a confidential meeting regarding its 2021 triennial 

integrated planning resource (“IRP”) process for Missouri stakeholders. During this stakeholder 

meeting, Evergy solicited comments by October 30, 2020. Since there are two IRP-related 

dockets open before the Missouri Public Service Commission (“Commission”), Sierra Club 

submits these comments in the dockets for the benefit of all stakeholders. However, because 

Evergy designated the stakeholder meeting and associated presentation as confidential in their 

entirety, Sierra Club must submit these comments as confidential in their entirety, even though 

the vast majority of its contents cannot plausibly be considered confidential. Sierra Club urges 

Evergy to more accurately differentiate between confidential and public information so that the 

public and Evergy’s customers can more easily participate in processes that affect them. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
/s/ Henry B. Robertson  
Henry B. Robertson 
Great Rivers Environmental Law Center 
319 N. 4th St., Suite 800 
St Louis, MO 63102 
314-231-4181 
Fax 314-231-4184 
hrobertson@greatriverslaw.org 


